
WSR 21-14-092
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY
(Public Employees Benefits Board)

[Filed July 7, 2021, 9:18 a.m.]

Proposed Public Employees Benefits Board (PEBB)
Program Policy Statements

The health care authority (HCA) will hold a public meeting to 
consider proposed PEBB program administrative policies.

The meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 3, 2021, at 11:00 
a.m. HCA remains closed in response to the coronavirus disease 2019 
(COVID-19) public health emergency. Until further notice, HCA contin-
ues to hold public hearings virtually without a physical meeting 
place. This promotes social distancing and the safety of the residents 
of Washington state. To attend, you must register for the meeting be-
fore it starts on August 3, 2021, at 11 a.m., at hca.wa.gov/hca-
public-hearing. After registering, you will receive a confirmation 
email containing information about joining the webinar.

The proposed policies can be downloaded online at hca.wa.gov/
pebb-rules. Public comment on these policies can be submitted to Stel-
la Ng at P.O. Box 42684, Olympia, WA 98504-2684 or via email at 
Stella.Ng@hca.wa.gov. The deadline for public comment is August 3, 
2021.

For further information or to receive a hard copy of the proposed 
policies, please contact Stella Ng at Stella.Ng@hca.wa.gov.
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